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September 15, 2021 
 

Michelle Rice 
Safety Recall Analyst 
Department of Transportation 

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 
1200 New Jersey Avenue SE. 

Washington, DC 20590 
 

Re:  21V-609 - completion of repairs  
 
Dear Ms. Rice, 

 
Please accept this letter as notice that all vehicles subject to recall 21V-609 have 

been inspected and repaired as of July 13, 2021.  The recall involved six Peterbilt 
vehicles.  Inspections were completed between 4/16/21 and 4/23/21.  Carrier 
replacements were completed between 4/27/21 and 7/13/21.   
 
Very truly yours, 

 
s/ Pamela S. Tonglao 
 

Pamela S. Tonglao  
Assistant General Counsel - Litigation 
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